## **Public Hearing re: Plastic Bag Reduction Techniques**

Meeting 11/20/2014 6:00 PM

## November 20, 2014 6:00 PM

Several members of the public spoke in favor of reducing the use of plastic bags and suggested that the city look at how California is dealing with this issue. A representative of Sav-Mor liquors explained the reasons why customers prefer using plastic bags. Chairman Ballantyne read 2 emails into the record from residents who could not attend the public hearing. The Public Hearing was closed at 6:20 PM. Chairman Ballantyne and Alderman Niedergang support a complete ban on plastic bags.

Powered by **Granicus**